
SABINE PIPE LINE LLC  

NON-CRITICAL NOTICE OF PLANNED COMPRESSOR MAINTENANCE AT THE 

HENRY HUB 

 

 

Sabine Pipe Line LLC (“Sabine”) plans to perform maintenance to one of the units at its Henry 

Compressor Station (the “Compressor Station”) which will reduce overall available compression 

capacity.  Maintenance is scheduled to occur July16 through July 21, 2018, and, while we do not 

expect capacity in this area to be affected, we encourage shippers to closely monitor the website 

for capacity updates.   

 

Please feel free to call a Transportation Representative or the after-hours telephone number (214-

721-9474) for further information. 


